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24 January 2024 

Prof. Oleksandra Popova 

South Ukrainian National Pedagogical University named after K. D. Ushynsky 

 

Remittance Advice 

 

Dear Prof. Oleksandra Popova 

 

 

Please be informed that payment to the above university has been transferred from Sumitomo 

Mitsui Banking Corporation to the bank account as detailed below. 

 

Date of Remittance: 24 January 2024 

Amount: USD24,000- 

Account Holder: THE STATE INSTITUTION "SOUTH UKRANIAN NATIONAL 

PEDAGOGICAL UNIVERSITY NAMED AFTER K. D. 

USHYNSKY" 

Name of Bank: JSC "THE STATE EXPORT-IMPORT BANK OF UKRAINE" 

Purpose: Grant for the course on “Eurasian Community: Ukraine as a Crossroads 

of Europe and Asia” 

 

Please send us a receipt issued by the university once you have ascertained acceptance of the 

remittance. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Yoji Sato 

Chairman 

Eurasia Foundation (from Asia) 


